
 
AUGUST 20, 2018 

Welcome to a new school year! We are excited to meet your children as they visit the cafeteria!  

The following are a few reminders for your convenience:  

v Menus are distributed via e-mail by the 15th of every month for the following month. You may also 
visit the LSA website at the following link for the most up-to-date menu: 
http://lsak12.com/lunchmenu.htm  
 

v You can add funds to your child’s cafeteria account online. Go to the following link and click on Lunch 
Pay. Lunch packages are available at a discounted rate. Please be sure to add your child’s name and 
grade to ensure proper credit. http://lsak12.com/lunchmenu.htm.  
 
Checks are also accepted, please add your child’s name and grade on the memo line and put in an 
envelope. Please make checks payable to: Le Chouchou Café. A fee of $35 and any additional 
applicable fees are charged for returned checks.    
 
Cash is accepted, but we discourage sending cash for amounts larger than enough to cover lunch for 
one day.  
 
 

v We understand life can get busy especially in the morning. If your child forgets their lunch money, as 
a one-time courtesy the Food & Nutrition Department will allow your child to receive a Same-Day 
Lunch if they are in grades TK-6, unfortunately this program is not available for grades 7-12.  
 
Please send or add money to your child’s lunch account no later than the following school day so that 
your child can continue to receive lunch from the cafeteria. No more than one courtesy lunch will be 
provided and held on the account as unpaid. This unpaid amount must be cleared by the following 
school day.  
 

v Please refer to the menu for additional details and information or e-mail us at 
Cafeteria@LSAK12.com, if you have any questions.  
 

Thank you! We look forward to a great school year! J 
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